
 

 The mower has been serviced, is in very good shape, and should 
serve us well during the flying season. Unfortunately the same can 
not be said for the shed in which it is housed. Weather and time are 
taking its' toll, and the club should plan on replacing it in the near fu-
ture. 

 The pin box has been reset with some concrete, and should present 
no problems to us. The door still needs some minor adjustment, and 
Norris and Bill indicated that they will take care of this shortly. 

 The Fun Fly is scheduled for Saturday, June 9th with a rain date of 
Sunday, June 10th. Members are asked to bring an item to the gath-
ering. The club will have the dogs, hamburgers, sodas and condi-
ments. Chips, snacks, diet soda, etc are always appreciated. 

 The weather continues to delay the rolling of the field, and as soon as 
the forecast shows a 2-3 day window of clear skies this will be ad-
dressed. Ed Lopuski, Tony Rossetti and Mike Kraynyak will plan and 
coordinate with the rental center, and take care of the field. Looks like 
the week of June 4th will be most likely. 

 At present the club has 35 members and the updated financial report 
shows a balance of $2,037.99 in the treasury. 

 Regarding the interest of the Boy Scouts in model aviation; the mem-
bers felt that we should extend and offer to our contact to speak at the 
next meeting in June. This will give the club a better understanding of 
the desired outcome sought by the Scouts, and the resources required 
by the club to accommodate the program. 

 The meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM.  

 


